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    Delays Expected at OR Tambo International Airport Due to Fog 
 
 
Good morning, 
 
Please note that low visibility conditions are currently affecting operations at OR Tambo      
International Airport (FAOR). Since the early hours of this morning, dense fog has reduced 
visibility to just 500 metres, with low cloud cover adding to the challenging conditions. 
 
As a result, both arrivals and departures have been slowed down, with air traffic flow carefully 
managed to maintain safety. The current rate of movements has been reduced to 30 flights per 
hour, which may lead to delays. 
 
Airlines have been advised to adhere to the updated Calculated Take-Off Times (CTOTs) to 
avoid further congestion. 
 
Weather forecasts suggest that conditions may improve later this morning. We will continue to 
monitor the situation closely and provide updates as soon as conditions allow for normal 
operations to resume. 
 
We thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 
#ATNS #AviationSafety #OR Tambo #TravelUpdate #FogAlert 
 


